
 

CONTACT 
 

10 St Gregory’s Drive 

Cambridge, ON 

N1S 3Z1 

Phone: 519-623-3111  

Fax:      519-622-5854  
 

stgreg@rogers.com 
 

www.saintgregoryparish.com 

www.hamiltondiocese.com 

A Catholic Community of Faith in Cambridge since 1967 

St. Gregory the Great Parish 

PASTOR 

Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger 
 

PASTORAL AND SUPPORT TEAM 

Deacon John Fioretti 

Mrs. Maria Ditner, Office Administrator 

Mr. David Cinti, Maintenance 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Lord’s Day 

Saturday @ 5:45 pm 

Sundays @ 9:00 and 11:00 am 

Weekdays 

Tuesday @ 7:00 pm 

Wednesday Thursday &  Friday @ 8:15 am 

 

 

DEVOTIONS 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday—6:00pm—6:45 pm 
 

Rosary 

Sunday @ 8:30 am 

Tuesday @ 6:30 pm  
 

Divine Mercy Chaplet 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday:   Closed 

Tuesday — Friday: 8:30am—2:00pm 
 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism:  Please call to arrange the appropriate  

preparation at least two months in advance. 
 

Reconciliation:  

Saturdays  10:00 am  — 11:00 am 

Tuesdays 6:00 pm — 6:45 pm and by appointment. 
 

First Holy Communion  & Confirmation: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

Marriage: Please contact the office at least one year in 

advance of expected date.  
 

Holy Orders :  

Contact Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger at the Parish Office or 

contact Fr.  Mike King at the Diocese at 905-528-7988 
 

Anointing of the Sick: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

When entering a hospital please register as a member of 

St. Gregory’s Parish. When confined at home, please con-

tact our parish office. 



 

Fifth Sunday of Lent       

Sunday Offering 
 

        March 11, 2018 
 

Regular Sunday ………...……………. $3,363.27 

Thank you for your generosity! 

IN THE PARISH CENTRE  

Monday, March 19 

 AFG Family Group —7:30 am 

 

Tuesday,  March 20 

 Bible Study —9:00 am 

 Christian Service Meeting—7:00 pm 

 Choir Practice—7:30 pm 
 

Wednesday,  March 21 

CWL Sew & Chat —9:00 am 

 Legion of Mary — 7:00 pm 
 

Thursday,  March 22 

 St. Vincent De Paul Meeting  — 7:00  pm 

 

 
 
 

 

Tuesday, March 20 

7:00 pm + Antonio Sousa 

  + Ursula Rudi Powollik 
   

Wednesday, March 21 

8:15 am Int. of the Ditner Family  
 

Thursday,  March 22 

8:15 am + Therse Powollik 
 

Friday,  March 23 

8:15 am  Int. of Margaret Zcesny 

7:00 pm Stations of the Cross 
  

Saturday,  March 24 

5:45 pm  + Gordon McMurran 
  + Jose and Isabell Sousa  

  + Helena and Joao Figueiredo 
   

Sunday,  March 25 

9:00 am  Manuel Puim  
 

11:00 am + Int. of all Parishioners  

 

Pray for our Priests and Religious 
 

Monday    Rev. Francesco Cucchi  

Tuesday       Rev. Mariusz Durbajlo 

Wednesday Legionaries of Christ (L.C.) 

Thursday  Rev.  David Wilhelm 
Friday  Rev. Scott Whitfield 

Saturday Most Rev. Matthew Ustrzycki, D.D. 

Parish Voice Mail Info 

Parish Phone # 519-623-3111 

Name    Extension 
Office              0  (General Delivery) 

Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger  29 (Personal voice mail 

 HOUSE KEEPING  
 

We ask anyone who uses the Church facilities to 

please insure all lights are turned off when leaving.                           

   Thank you.    

#RallyUp 2018 “BE” Registration is LIVE 

Don’t miss out on the Annual Diocesan Youth Rally taking 

place at Camp Brebeuf, Rockwood on Saturday, May 26th, 

2018. Registration is live at: hamiltondiocese.com/youthrally. 

Register before April 30th to be included in an Early Bird Prize 

Pack draw!  BE there! 

St. Gregory prayer chain 

As a faith community that recognizes God’s blessing 

in our lives we come together in prayer for the needs 

of our community and for our world. Our prayer 

chain gives us the opportunity to pray in private and 

yet also as a united voice for those who may not have 

a voice.  We want your voice to join ours so that our 

united petitions may be brought before the Lord daily. 

For more information on how can be part of our prayer 

chain or if you would like your name or the name of a 

loved one added to our list please contact the office or let 

Deacon John know.  

ACIES Mass Celebration  
 

Sunday, March 25th at 3:00 p.m. 
Legionary and Auxiliary members of  the     
Legion of  Mary are welcome to attend the 
Mass at St. Gregory the Great 
Following mass please join us in a potluck.  

file:\\hamdiomain.hamdio.local\users\Pam\My%20Documents\bulletins\hamiltondiocese.com\youthrally


Please patronize our advertisers! 
The advertisers on our back page help make this Bulletin possible and we ask our parishioners to support them with 

your patronage whenever possible.  If you are a business owner or other professional, and would like to support our 

parish by advertising in our weekly Bulletin, please call the Parish Office at 519-623-3111. 

 

 
 
 

 

This month we are collecting: 

Pasta & Sauce  
Thank you for your support! 

March 18,   2018 

Visit us online    www.saintgregoryparish.com 

TAX RECEIPTS NOW AVAILABLE 
 

2017 Tax Receipts are now avail-
able and can be picked up in the 
Atrium (exit by the kitchen).  
Thank you once again for your  
generosity during the year.                                                                                 
    Fr. Malcolm  

CANADIAN FOOD FOR CHILDREN  
 

CANS FOR COINS are available at the Church 
entrances again for the Lenten Season. 
 

Please take a can home and put in any change/
money that might be left over from shopping or 
from the day’s activities throughout the Lenten 
Season.   
 

Cans can be returned until Easter Sunday.     
 

Each 20 cents provides a nutritious meal for a 
starving child in one of CFFC  
Missions. 
 

Thanks for your anticipated generosity. 
  Mary & Norbert Oberle 

Diocesan Wedding Anniversary Mass 

Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th, or 60+ Wed-

ding Anniversary in the year 2018?  You are invited to the 

Wedding Anniversary Mass on Sunday, June 10, 2018 at the 

Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King at 1:30 pm. (Space al-

lows room for Anniversary couples only - those married 60 

years or more may bring 1 guest if you require assistance). 

Please refer to the poster in the narthex of the church for infor-

mation on how to register for the celebration. 

Our Lady of Lourdes Parish in Waterloo is looking 

for a full time administrative assistant.  For details, 

visit www.ourladyoflourdeswaterloo.com follow 

the link on the home page, or call 519-886-0342 ext. 3 

to have the job description sent to you.  Applications 

will be accepted until March 19, 2018.  

Ladies Social Night 
The Catholic Women’s League (CWL)  is hosting a 

social evening at Swiss Chalet, 101 Dundas St. S., 

on Thursday,  April 12 at 6:30 PM. Please join us for 

dinner and fellowship. All ladies of the parish are 

welcome. Call Susanne Bewsher at 519-621-7517 or 

bewsher@sympatico.ca by April 10th if you are     

planning to attend.  

HOLY THURSDAY, Mar. 29th,  
Mass of the Lord’s Supper… 
8:00 pm 
 

Exposition of the Blessed  
Sacrament  9:00 pm to 10:30 pm 
 
 

GOOD FRIDAY, Mar. 30th 
Commemoration of the Lord’s 
Passion…. 3:00 pm 
 

Stations of the Cross ….. 7:00 pm 
 
HOLY SATURDAY, Mar. 31st  
 

Blesing of the Easter Food.. 12:00 noon 
 

EASTER VIGIL…. 8:00 pm 
 
EASTER SUNDAY MASSES: 
9:00 am & 11:00 am 

LOOKING FOR ALL CAMP BREBEUF ALUMN!  

Visit campbrebeuf.ca and share your Camp Brebeuf story    

before midnight on April 15th, 2018 to be entered to win a 

Broil King Signet 70 BBQ.   

For more details call 519-856-4671. 

http://www.ourladyoflourdeswaterloo.com


Reel Justice – A Justice Film Festival 
 

The Church teaches that social justice is an integral part of evangelization, a constitutive dimension of preaching the    Gospel, and 

   

Elementary 
 

  Saint Gregory     Saint Augustine   

  Jacquie Wettlaufer,     Terri-Lynn Geisel,  

  Principal     Principal 

  519-621-6770     519.740.3530 
 

Secondary 
 

Monsignor Doyle    

Lou Bellini, 

Principal,  

519.622.1290 

Our Parish Schools 

Remember When ? 

    VB 
     TAX SERVICES 

 

  416.302.0410       Personal & 

226.483.6023        CorporateTaxes  


